
BALDWIN FIRE DEPARTMENT  

            MONTHLY MEETING 

August 28, 2023 

 

Meeting called to order at 19:00, by Chief Steve Sanders. 

 

☒Steve Sanders  ☒Chris Harrington☒Keith Stackhouse ☒Steve McKenney  

☒Cheryl Stackhouse ☒Howard Burnell ☒Chad Nason   ☒Abby Decker  

☐Zach Caron  ☒Zach Franklin ☒Steve Thorne  ☐Kyle Estes 

☐Patrick Mazzillo  ☐Eric Flink  ☐Steve Moody  ☒Mike Willette 

☐Kevin Crawford   

 

Minutes of regular July meeting were read and accepted.   

 

Old Business 

• Info: Reviewed fire department ordinance. 

• Info: Discussion on controlled burn.  Burn and training went really well.  Good 

opportunity to help the community. 

• Info: Reviewed calls.  Discussion on scene safety and unauthorized personnel on scene. 

o Don’t hesitate to create a safety zone around the scene. 

o Be sure to move traffic warning signs back before turns. 

• Info:  

New Business 

• Info: We are excited to have received a junior member application from Abby Decker. 

• Info: We have been invited to a site walk of the proposed boat sales/storage facility off of 

107.     

• Info: We need to do a health check of members to meet policy requirement of the Bureau 

of Labor Standards. 

• Info: New nozzles have been put on engines 4 and 5. 

• Training: There will be hose and nozzle training on September 12 at 6:00. 

• Info: Ally Willette has expressed interest in joining fire department. 

• Training: Requesting Maine State Fire Institute provide pump certification training. 

• Training: Still looking to target November for First Aide and CPR training.  Possibly 

having certified first responders profession rescue train which includes First Aide/CPR 

and a little more. 

• SOP: New call boxes in place, use judgement call on sending Squad 3. 

• INFO: Engine 5 radio speaker has been repaired. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 20:15. Next meeting is September 25, 19:00 at BCC. 


